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HIGHLIGHTS 
MARCH 2022 

UPCOMING  AND  ONGOING 

http://lv.lethsd.ab.ca  (403) 328-5454  @lakeviewleth  lakeviewleth  

Mon Mar 8 — Booking for Parent Teacher Interviews opens on our website 

Fri Mar 11 — Second Report Card available online 

Sun Mar 13 — Daylight Savings Time starts (Turn Clocks Ahead!)  

Tue Mar 15 — School Council meeting 7:00pm, TEAMS 

Wed Mar 16 — Kindergarten Parent Teacher Interviews (No KG classes)  

Thu Mar 17 — Kindergarten Parent Teacher Interviews (No KG classes)  

Thu Mar 17 — Grade 1 - 5 Parent Teacher Interviews in the afternoon and evening 

(No school for students in afternoon, 11:40am dismissal) 

Fri Mar 18 — Professional Learning Day. No School for Students 

 

Fri Apr 15 - Fri Apr 22 — Easter Break. No School for Students 

Mon Apr 25 — Professional Learning Day. No School for Students 

SCHOOL COUNCIL 

LOOKING DEEPER 
https://lv.lethsd.ab.ca/about/newsletter 

for information about: 

• Green Shirt Day sales 

• The LOOP wellness newsletter 

• Lethbridge Regional Virtual Science Fair 

• March Indigenous Education Newsletter 
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2022-2023  

Kindergarten Registration  

Kindergarten registration for the 

2022/2023 school year has begun. Your 

child must be 5 years old on or before 

December 31, 2022 to be eligible to 

register. We require a copy of your child’s 

birth certificate at the time of registration.  

Registration forms are available on our 

website now and can be brought to the 

school or emailed to 

lakeview@lethsd.ab.ca This year our 

classes will be full day Mon/Wed or Tues/

Thurs and each student will attend some 

Fridays each month.  

FROM THE OFFICE 

Oki!   There are so many wonderful things happening at Lakeview this year and I 
am so proud of our student community .  This month we're celebrating all of our 
students during parent/teacher conferences.  These meetings will be online and 
details will be sent to you by your classroom teacher. As well, please check out 
our outdoor classroom and the fantastic finger knitting that students have 
decorated the fence  with.  It is wonderful to see this space being enjoyed by 
students throughout the day and by our families before and after school as 
well.  We're also making lots of changes in our school to create better learning 
spaces for students. For more information about what is happening at Lakeview, 
please go to our school website or join us at the next school council meeting.  

All the best, 
Connie Adserballe, Principal 

Hello Lakeview parents, 
As spring is hopefully approaching 
and the weather warms up and 
restrictions lesson, we hope to see 
more parents and kids walking to 
school and playing at the 
playground. We want to get to 
know each other better. If you 
want to be involved in any of the 
activities we are planning, please 
join the school council at our next 
meeting on March 15 at 7 pm.  
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